

BOARD OF SUPERVISORS COUNTY OF LOS ANGELES

822 KENNETH HAHN HALL OF ADMINISTRATION / LOS ANGELES, CALIFORNIA 90012
Telephone (213) 974-4444 / FAX (213) 626-6941

JANICE HAHN

SUPERVISOR, FOURTH DISTRICT

April 29, 2021

Mr. David O. Levine President, Marina del Rey Lessees Association c/o Mr. Timothy Riley, Executive Director 8537 Wakefield Avenue Panorama City, CA 91402

RE: Proposal for Housing the Homeless in Marina del Rey

Dear Mr. Levine,

Thank you for your letter dated April 28, 2021 regarding the proposed pallet shelters at the boat launch parking lot in Marina del Rey.

While my office has had informal conversations with Councilman Bonin regarding the proposed shelter, we have not yet received a formal proposal from the City of Los Angeles.

Please know that I understand your concerns and will not support any project that will impede public access to the launch ramp.

The homelessness crisis is one that is not easily solved, and we must do everything we can to get people off our streets and into a shelter.

We will keep you updated on any new information received.

Sincerely.

Janice Hahn

Supervisor, Fourth District

CC: Supervisor Hilda L. Solis, Chair, Board of Supervisors Supervisor Holly J. Mitchell, Supervisor, Second District Supervisor Sheila Kuehl, Supervisor, Third District Supervisor Kathryn Barger, Supervisor, Fifth District Councilman Mike Bonin, 11th District Gary Jones, Director of Beaches and Harbors Chris Johnson, Captain, Marina del Rey Station